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Women Leaders in Law Enforcement Training Symposium 

The 2019 Women Leaders in Law Enforcement (WLLE) Training Symposium will be held in 
Santa Clara, CA on September 4-6, 2019. The purpose of this Training Symposium is to bring 
together law enforcement professionals in a supportive and empowering environment. WLLE is 
a unique opportunity to network and connect with women and men to share strategies and 
exchange ideas. The symposium's goal is to continue to provide dynamic, contemporary 
training presented by subject matter experts in their fields. It is designed to help develop both 
professional and sworn members of the law enforcement community. The 2019 symposium 
theme is "Change to Lead-Lead to Change." 

Members wishing to attend this symposium should submit a memorandum of interest and a 
completed registration form through their chain of command to the Deputy Chief of 
Administration. For more information about registration go to 
californiapolicechiefs.org/registration.  

Memos should be submitted no later than Monday, June 3, 2019. 

wilLJ 
WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Any questions or clarification regarding this policy should be made to sfpdwrittendirectives@sfgov.org  
who will provide additional guidance about the directive. 
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